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Circular 25-2019                  16 July 2019 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
CLOSING OF PARKING IN FRONT OF THE LIFESTYLE CENTRE 
 
The parking opposite the main entrance to the Lifestyle Centre will be  
closed for Wednesday, 17 July 2019 from 07h00 to 16h00. 
 
Parking will be available on the West side of the Lifestyle Centre and opposite the 
Apartments. 
 
The parking will be closed due to the contractors requiring access to pour concrete at the 
new site. 
 

 
 
 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation. 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 


